
Dear Committee, 

I think redistricting maps should not be gerrymandered to benefit one political party over another. Each 

voter should be given a fair chance to have their will heard. I object to maps that have become convoluted 

in order to favor the party in power. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Francis 


